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PURCHASE AWARD DESCRIPTION 
The Department of Agriculture (USDA) has cancelled its offer to purchase Bulk Potatoes for Further 

Processing Products under solicitation 2000009446, 12-3J14-23-B-0488-0001 dated June 29, 2023. 

Prospective bidders will be given an opportunity to bid on the re-solicitation of the products. 

Further information can be obtained from the Commodity Procurement Program, Agricultural Marketing 

Service, USDA, Room 3522 South Building, Washington, DC 20250, telephone (202) 720 4517 or the website 

at http://www.ams.usda.gov/selling-food. 
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